
 

 
New Breast Density Patient Notification 

Effective September 2024, the patient breast density notification will be updated to reflect a federal 
regulation to include a statement on breast density in addition to the currently existing state regulation 
statement. This notification is sent via MyChart and mailed to patients after the exam. 
 

The federal regulation statement will be:  
 

FDA Density Notification: 
Breast tissue can be either dense or not dense. Dense tissue makes it harder to find breast 
cancer on a mammogram and also raises the risk of developing breast cancer. Your breast 
tissue is not dense/is dense. In some people with dense tissue, other imaging tests in 
addition to mammogram may help find cancers. Talk to your healthcare provider about 
breast density, risks for breast cancer, and your individual situation.  

 
The bolded sentence in the FDA Density Notification will depend on the breast density of the patient 
receiving the result as assessed by the Johns Hopkins breast imaging radiologist.  
 

There are no changes to the provider report sent after the mammogram.  
 
Thank you for choosing Johns Hopkins Medical Imaging, we strive to provide you and your patient with 
comprehensive breast imaging services through our specialty-trained technologists and dedicated breast 
imaging radiologists.  

 
 

Clear Results, Compassionate Care 
 

Bethesda 
6420 Rockledge Drive 
Suite 3100  
Bethesda, MD 20817  

Columbia  
11055 Little Patuxent 
Parkway Suite L9 
Columbia, MD 21044 

Green Spring Station  
10803 Falls Road  
Suite 1100  
Lutherville, MD 21093 

White Marsh 
4924 Campbell Blvd. 
Suite 105  
Nottingham, MD 21236  
 

 

 
 

 

Weekday, evening, and 
weekend hours 

 

Online scheduling available 
through MyChart 

 

Most insurance plans 
accepted & preauthorization 
assistance provided 

 

3D imaging available with low 
dose covered by most insurance 
plans  


